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Dear Commercial Vendors: 
 
We are so excited to be celebrating the 85TH Provincial Winter Fair, and looking forward to having you 
join us!  The arrival of fall brings our livestock, 4-H and urban communities together at the 85TH  
Provincial Winter Fair, welcoming livestock exhibitors and residents from across the region to the 
picturesque  Circle Creek Ranch September 22-24, 2023.  
 
We would like to thank you and your business to join us, helping us celebrate the Fair and showcasing 
your products to our exhibitors and fairgoers.  However, we are happy to celebrate with a few new and 
returning events to the 2023 fair. The popular Grapes & Grill Wine Food Pairing event returns 
showcasing the local Kamloops Wine Region with local beef and lamb pairings.  
 
We are excited to also welcome “SuperDogs” – the popular dog agility performance with amazing, 
athletic, and adorable SuperDogs show off their skills in a fast-paced celebration of fun, guided by a 
professional host and elevated with great music! This fun family entertainment will be a popular event 
for sure! Plus, a fun kid zone and educational stations for everyone to enjoy! 
 
As only OUTDOOR SPACES are available, you are required to bring your own setup.  There is 
also no power available onsite, so if you require power, you are responsible for providing 
battery or generator.  The registration form attached specifies size of booths and outdoor spaces.  
Vendor times will be 9:30 AM – 5PM on Friday and Saturday, and 9:30 AM – 3:30 PM Sunday. Friday 
is a slower attendance period; however, we have a variety of kids activities planned to attract school 
classes.  
 
If you would like to donate a small door prize for PWF promotions, please contact our office and we will 
use your prize in our communications.  
 
Please mail your registration form with payment  to our office address (210-166 Oriole Road, Kamloops 
BC  V2C 4N7)  to reserve your space – First Come First Serve, since we will only be allotting a limited 
number of vendors.  Receipt of your application does not guarantee allotted space.   
 
Raffles at individual venues are not permitted; however free prize draws are permitted and must be 
approved by the Provincial Winter Fair committee.   
 
Please ensure you have enough products to last until closing and DO NOT PACK UP UNTIL DAILY 
CLOSING TIME.  Bring a copy of this letter with you so that you can refer to our requests. 
 
For further enquiries or if you have suggestions to improve the Provincial Winter Fair, please email us 
at pwfsecretary@gmail.com . 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Dána Levere 

 
Dána Levere 

Chair, Provincial Winter Fair Committee 
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